

November 3, 2015, Ms. Amanda Miller 610 S. Industrial Blvd Suite 230 Euless, TX 76040

Re: MEC: Section 32. G

AFA Grievance Number: 22-99-02-80-15

Dear Amanda:

A hearing was held on October 29th regarding the above referenced grievance. After much discussion regarding a recent event, I have come to the conclusion that, unfortunately, there was a serious lack of communication between Envoy departments and local law enforcement. I want to assure you that Envoy recognizes the seriousness of Critical Incident Events and is committed to caring for all Flight Attendants involved in such incidents. We will continue to strive to provide appropriate assistance to our Flight Attendants in a timely manner.

Sincerely,

Linda Kunz

Vice President Flight Service

cc: Matt Bartle John Morse, Esq. Renae Clemens Robert Barrow